Streethouse School Newsletter

23rd September 2022



Weekly Message

Thankyou to everyone for the kind donations for our MacMillan Coffee Morning, so far we have raised £99.94.

Our Parent/Teacher consultations are on Monday 3rd October. Please make sure you make an appointment, look out for further details on how to book on Monday.

Please be reminded children should not wear earrings or jewellery on PE days which are every Monday and Wednesday for the whole school.

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Luke	
	Faith	
Team Holmes	Ella	
	Natanial	
Team Aveyard	Reenie	
	Darcie	
Team Finch	Brodie	
	Nigella	
STARR		

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Monday 3 rd October	Parent/Teacher Consultation – 3:00pm to 6:00pm	
Monday 10 th October	Hello Yellow! World Mental Health Awareness – Bring £1 donation and wear something yellow.	
Tuesday 18 th October	School Photographs	
Monday 24 th October	HALF TERM – SCHOOL CLOSED	
Monday 31st October	Team Morris 'Freaky Fun Day – come in a halloween costume for a day of freaky fun.	
Monday 31st October	Halloween Disco (Year 1 – 6) 3:00pm to 4:15pm – Tickets £2.50 includes a drink, hotdog and prizes. Bring costume to change at 2:45pm	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	91.5%	4 th		
Team Holmes	93%	2 nd		
Team Aveyard	95%	1 st		
Team Finch	91.8%	3 rd		
Whole School	93%			
Raffle winner Amelia P		lia P		

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

This week in Team Morris we have really enjoyed reading the story of Little Red Riding Hood. The children have enjoyed talking about their favourite part of the story and used the puppets to retell the story. The children have also been developing their scissor skills. The children used their scissors to cut out Grandmas basket and choose food to put in it. In Maths the children have been counting the apples in Grandmas basket. There was some great counting and recognition of numerals.

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

Team Holmes have had a fabulous week! We have been retelling the middle of our class story, Snow White, and are super exited to finally read the end of the book next week! Everyone is working hard on writing their high 5 sentences. In art we have been sketching Disney characters using the style of Walter Disney and they look amazing! Well done for a fabulous week! Can I remind all children they must bring an outdoor and indoor PE kit each week which includes trainers for outdoor PE lessons. Also, can children please bring their book bags and Read, write, inc books every day!

TEAM AVEYARD: Y3/4

We have had a fantastic second week back. We have been writing our own version of Stone Age boy and have started our VIPERS novel; Stig of the dump, which we are all really enjoying.

Just a reminder that our PE lessons are on a Monday and Wednesday so please make sure that your child comes to school with a full kit on those days and remove any earrings and jewellery at home. Year 4s PE on a Monday will be swimming so please make sure that they arrive at school with their swimming kits and again remove any earrings and jewellery at home. Children will also need their hair tying back for both PE and swimming too.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Week 3 - what a week! Probably our best yet. In Maths, we are now moving on from place value, onto four operations. Please ensure your child is confident with column addition homework this weekend.

In English, we are writing chapter 2 of our letters to Bruno's friend back home. At first, Bruno thought he was living next to a farm - instead he realises it is not as straightforward as it seems...

Special mentions this week to Nigella G and Brodie

THE HIVE (A message from our pastoral team)

A big THANKYOU to everyone that came for a coffee and donated lovely cakes and buns for our MacMillan Coffee Morning. We raised a grand total of £99.94. Our next event will be the Halloween Disco, tickets will be on sale soon.

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.